LEGAL NOTICE

Town of Minden

In accordance with New York State Real Property Tax Law 501, notice is hereby given that the Town of Minden Assessor has assessment inventory and valuation data available for review.  This information will be available on Tuesdays from 3PM to 7PM at the Assessor’s Office located at 134 State Hwy 80, Fort Plain, NY 13339. 

Telephone number: 518-993-4844

                                                                                      Janet Trumbull, Town Clerk

Dated: 2/14/2017
Publish in C.S.E  Run Date:  Feb. 24th
Publish in the Recorder: Run dates Feb. 17th & Feb 24th

Please call with any questions: 518-993-3443
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